
May 20, 2020 
IN SUPPORT OF 

 
HB 5574, House Amendment No. 1 (Rep. Delia C. Ramirez and Will Guzzardi) 

 
I am writing to urge you to pass HB 5574, HA1.  I teach high school in Chicago.  During this school closure 
as we talk to our school families, we find so many of them barely surviving, worrying about how to put food 
on the table never mind pay rent.  Without rent and mortgage relief, we face another epidemic in addition to 
COVID-19--loss of housing. Families should be able to count on their elected representatives to stand up for 
their interests.  Please support this bill. 
 
Karen Zaccor 
4441 N. Malden St. 
Chicago, IL 60640 
Member of Northside Action for Justice 
Member of Chicago Teachers Union 
 
 
 


